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2004-2005 BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING 

 
Outcome: 3 
Output Group: 3.2 – Assistance for science collaboration and innovation 
 
DEST Question No. E011_05 
 
Senator Wong asked on 2 June 2004, EWRE Hansard page 101. 
 
Question: 
 
When was the Minister informed of the recommendations of the IAEA report? 
 
Answer: 
 
National Radioactive Waste Repository – IAEA Review 
 
The Minister was informed of the recommendations of the IAEA International Peer Review of 
the national repository licence application on 29 January 2004. The recommendations were 
published in the draft summary report “International Peer Review of the Licence Application 
for the Australian Near-Surface Radioactive Waste Disposal Facility”.  
 
 




